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17 September 2018 

 

Laura Hazelton 

Planning Solutions Team 

Camden Council 

 

Re: 2016/1436/P, Camden ERUV 

 

Dear Ms. Hazelton, 

This proposal is contrary to the Hampstead Neighbourhood Plan, which passed 

referendum in June 2018 with 91.5% of the vote. 

Erecting a number of new poles on pavements and increasing the height of a 
number of other poles is contrary to Hampstead Neighbourhood Plan DH1, which 
states: “Development proposals that fail to respect and enhance the character of the 
area and the way it functions will not be supported.” While the placement of these 
new poles may have been carefully considered, they do not enhance the Plan area 
and are visually disruptive. 
 
As stated in DH3, the addition of any new street furniture is to be resisted and the 
Plan supports efforts to reduce visual clutter by removing unnecessary street 
furniture. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Janine Griffis 

Chair, Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum 
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